
From: Scott English <senglish@gov.sc.gov>
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Date: 6/5/2008 11:20:36 AM
Subject: Re: I Believe plate

Attachments: S. 1329 (I Believe).pdf

Marcia -­

Sorry for the delay in getting this to you.

Here is the letter the Governor sent today.

Our plan is to allow DMV to charge the standard fee plus a fee to defray the cost and there will be no designated 
recipient.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Scott

>>> <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net> 6/5/2008 8:28:36 AM >>>
Scott,
Will the children's group still sponsor the plate? We just need a little guidance because I know we will be receiving calls this 
morning.

Marcia
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